
 

 

 

 

 

   

 WOCS Mrs. Amen 

                                                        PreK May 13-17 

 

This will be my last note for the year, all parents say AMEN!!!  What a fantastic, quick year.  I 

want to thank all the parents for the great support and care you gave and entrusting your 

children with me.  Without our parents support we could not do this.  God has blessed us all 

with this school and I am thankful I get to teach about Him every day, all day.   

 

Thank you so much for the wonderful Teacher Appreciation week.  The food and gifts were 

perfect.  Thank you to all, especially Trinity Smith and Natalie Jones for being in charge. 

 

What a perfect day God gave us at the zoo.  I was so glad to see everyone and make it a family 

day. 

 

There will be no aftercare on the last day of school, Friday, May 17.  We will have early 

release that day at 1:30.  Please make sure your child is picked up at this time. 

 

Our awards assembly and closing program will be Thursday, May 16 at 7:00 p.m. here at 

Weatherford WOCS.  Put it on your calendar. 

 

This is our last Bible lesson for this school year.  We will not have a memory verse this week.  

Our Bible story this week is about Daniel and the lion’s den. 

 

Have a Wonderful Summer!  

 

 

Mrs. Amen 

 

 

 

Last Day of School 

 


